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My duties these days are trying to juggle traditional and contemporary 

music/musicians into one livestream broadcast each week, and to plan for the weeks 

ahead. I think it’s going very well - from the many email/texts/phone calls I receive. 

 

Even though most services, rehearsals (choirs, bells, Harrisburg Singers, etc.), 

and concerts have been cancelled, some rehearsals are still taking place throughout 

the week at the church for these broadcasts .  

  

My plans for a “robust” Summer Choir are obviously down the drain. 

Hopefully, we’ll be back in September – in some form or another.  

  

 

  

Respectfully submitted,  

  

Tim  


